
From: Kohar Kojayan
To: General Plan
Subject: FW: Council Meeting 8/19/19
Date: Monday, September 9, 2019 10:44:37 PM

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Bill Williams 
To: "rbonilla@cityofsanmateo.org" <rbonilla@cityofsanmateo.org>
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019, 11:25:52 AM PDT
Subject: Council Meeting 8/19/19

Rick:

As a carpenter, you paid your dues to get what you needed.  The development promoters want to
dictate terms to get what they want.  Many development proposals seem to require removal and
replacement of San Mateo residents who have paid their dues.

Caltrain's moderate growth forecast is 100 new daily riders from the city of San Mateo will be added to
the system. Since 3,000 to 5,000 new residents will arrive for existing housing approvals, how will the
other 2,900 to 4,900 residents, transportation needs be met?  Sustainable growth is desirable but
needs to occur in small increments.

Eliminating parking requirements and narrowing streets is not a sustainable growth plan. My
neighborhood has no viable transit options.  I cannot get to my work location via public transit.

Thank you for your interest.

x Bill Williams, 




